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Meetings

Wednesday, October 26, 6 pm: At the Meeting Rooms of the Zoological
Society, Robert Olivier, Co-Chairman of the Survival Service Commission's
Asian Elephant Group, will give an illustrated talk on Asian elephants. A
wine and cheese buffet supper will be followed by an elephant film.

Admission to the meeting is free; supper tickets are £2 each from the FPS
office. (SAE would be appreciated.)

Wednesday, November 23, 6 pm: A joint meeting with the Conservation
Committee of the British Herpetological Society will be held at the Meeting
Rooms of the Zoological Society, consisting of a symposium on the natterjack
toad, sand lizard, smooth snake and other British reptiles. A wine and cheese
buffet supper will be served. Admission to the meeting free; supper tickets
£2 each, from the FPS office. (SAE would be appreciated.)

Volunteers for Projects

From time to time people contact the Society offering assistance in conserva-
tion projects in the field. Members in need of such voluntary help should
contact the FPS office for a list of names and addresses.

Film Showings for FPS

Any member who would be prepared to organise a film show on behalf of
FPS in any part of Britain is asked to write to the Assistant Secretary, John
Burton.

Oryx Back Numbers

Most numbers from Volume VI to XIII are available at 50p (US$1.20) to
members and £1 (US$2.40) to non-members, including p&p. The following,
subject to availability, are sold only to members, at £1:

VI; 1 VIII; 2, 3, 6 IX; 1, 3, 4, 6 X; 3 XII; 5
Copies of Volumes I-V are seldom available and there is a waiting list. Any
copies of the rare issues listed above will be gladly received by the office.
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